
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

North Park Region Advisory Council 
Planning Studies Public Meeting Follow Up 

 
Thank you again to everyone who attended the public meeting on August 2, 2022, regarding the planning 
studies for Back Creek Park, Back Creek Greenway and Doby Creek Greenway. We sincerely appreciate all the 
feedback and look forward to working with you and your neighborhoods in the future.  
 
As promised, we attached in the Documents Section the two handouts from the meeting: Current Projects in 
the North Region and the Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) engagement flyer, as well as the presentation. 
Please note that we have another in-person CIP engagement opportunity Thursday, August 11 from 10:30 – 
6:30 at Bette Rae Thomas Recreation Center: 2921 Tuckaseegee Rd, Charlotte, NC 28208. This event is a drop-
in event, so please stop by at your convenience. 
 
For your convenience, we are proving the following links to provide feedback on each individual topic. 
2024-28 Capital Improvement Plan         https://www.publicinput.com/S0843 
Back Creek Park Planning Study               https://publicinput.com/BackCreekParkStudy 
Back Creek Greenway Study                     https://publicinput.com/BackCreekGreenwayStudy 
Doby Creek Greenway Study                    https://publicinput.com/DobyCreekGreenwayStudy 
               
To better understand potential future projects, please go to the Mecklenburg County Park and Recreation 
Master Plan called Meck Playbook (https://www.publicinput.com/meckplaybook). At the bottom of the page 
you can download the full report and the full Greenway Master Plan map.  
 
You can also visit the Mecklenburg County Park and Recreation project hub at 
https://www.publicinput.com/meckparkrec for current Park and Recreation related projects across 
Mecklenburg County.  
 
We would also encourage everyone to use our Park Explorer page (https://mecklenburg-parks-
meckgov.hub.arcgis.com/apps/data-viewer-application/explore). It is the easiest way to find parks in your 
area, and you can also use the tools to find specific amenities (trails, basketball, splash pads, etc.).  
 
As mentioned at the meeting, none of the three projects discussed currently have funding. Once the projects 
are funded, the feedback you provided in addition to the study conducted will inform the initial design. 
Additional public engagement will also take place when the projects are funded. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Katie Daughtry       Joyce Figueroa 
Planner, Capital Planning      Planner, Capital Planning 
980-406-1504       980-314-1055 
katie.daughtry@mecklenburgcountync.gov                            Joyce.Figueroa@Mecklenburgcountync.gov 


